
 

 

 

 

 

To: Library Board of Trustees 

 

From: Jennifer Zoethout, Library Manager/CEO 
    

Meeting Date: March 29, 2016 

 

Subject: Report PPL16-019 
 DeLaFosse Extended Hours 

 

 

 

Purpose 

A report to inform the Library Board of matters concerning a temporary extension of the 
hours at the DeLaFosse Branch from Monday, May 2 - Thursday, May 19, 2016.  

Recommendation  

That the Library Board approve Report PPL16-019, dated March 29, 2016 of the Library 
Manager/CEO, as follows: 

That the Library hours of operation at the DeLaFosse Branch for the period of May 2 - 
May 19, 2016 be approved as follows: 

Monday - Thursday 
10:00 am - 8:00 pm 
 
Friday 
10:00 am - 5:00 pm 
 
Saturday 
10:00 am - 5:00 pm 
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______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Budget and Financial Implications 

There are no budgetary or financial implications from approving this recommendation.  
 

 

Background 

On April 30, 2016 the Main Branch will close at the end of the day in preparation for the 
move to a temporary location. The branch will re-open on May 19, 2016.   
 
In an effort to keep services available to the public during the time the Main branch is 
closed, extended hours for the DeLaFosse Branch are being proposed. 
 
Submitted by, 
 

  
  

Jennifer Zoethout 
Library Manager/CEO 
 

Contact Name: 
Jennifer Zoethout, Library Manager/CEO 

Phone: 705- 745-5382 Ext.2380  
E-Mail: jzoethout@peterborough.ca 


